
ATTENTION BAND MEMBERS 
FOR SALE 

253 Bergman Road, Cloquet 
 

 
 
Fond du Lac Development Corporation will be accepting bids for 253 Bergman Road from Fond du 
Lac Band Members.  Sealed bids will be accepted from July 1, 2017 until 4:00 P.M. July 31, 2017 
(Bids received after 4:00 p.m. will be rejected). Bids will be opened immediately following bid closing 
in the Planning Division Conference Room. All bidders are invited to attend.   
This manufactured home, 3 bedroom, 2 bath, with a two stall garage, will be sold “as is” with a 
minimum bid of $25,000.00. Bid will be awarded to the highest qualified bidder.  
Contact Jack Bassett at 218-878-8043, jackbassett@fdlrez.com or Raelea Skow at 218-878-2610, 
raeleaskow@fdlrez.com for more information about the home and bidding instructions.  
Open house scheduled for Tuesday, July 11th.  9 a.m. - 12 p.m. and 3 p.m. - 6 p.m. 
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